
SOUTH COLONIE  4714 

PARENT CONFERENCES 

 

 

Teachers have a responsibility to meet with parents to discuss student problems and progress. 

When a parent requests a conference with a teacher, the teacher shall make every effort to arrange 

for a mutually convenient time to meet. 

 

Parent conferences will take place at least once a year on the elementary level. 

 

 


